Selectmen's Meeting, Monday, June 20, 1988
Present: Rachel C. Reinstein, Chairman, Edwin Rowsh! and John Jones.
Meeting called to order at 7:30 PM.

Mr. Arthur Stenberg met with Selectmen to discuss the opening for a zoning
enforcement officer. Mr. Stenberg was interested in the position and
agreed to wait for a written response from the Selectmen.

Rachel Reinstein, Edwin Rowehl and John Jones agreed Mr. Stenberg would
fill the requirements for the zoning enforcement officer.

A job description will be sent along with schedule of fee payments and if

Mr. Stenberg agrees to both, the Selectmen will swear Mr. Stenberg in as a
zoning enforecement officer.

Selectmen agreed to have the telephone # of all filing building
applications on the application. Mr. Stenberg will then call to set a
time to view the site to see that the area for the proposed building
conforms with the plot plan submitted by the applicant.

Certificate of occupancies will be required on new constructions.

Selectmen discussed extending the time in which they must act on a permit
from the two weeks to possible ten to twenty days which would allow for
inspection of the property. No permits will be approved the first Monday
the Selectmen see them.

The Selectmen will establish an inspection fee based on type of

construction in order to cover the cost to the Town for the zoning
inspector.

Meeting adjourned 9:30 ems



